
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

TOP SECRET!! 

As you are aware, Mrs Reilly is retiring this year after 35 years of 

service. Mrs Reilly has taught so many children and made such a 

difference to so many lives and for this reason, we are wanting to 

celebrate this on Tuesday 23rd July. We have lots of surprises planned in 

school and we need your help with a couple of them. We would like to 

invite all the children to come in non-uniform on the last day but the 

theme is blue and pink. We have chosen these colours to represent her 

trademark pink lipstick and blue eyeliner. 

The second thing is just a reminder that if you would like to send any well 

wishes in for a special book we are creating, please could you secretly 

hand these in to Mrs Mckinley in the office. 

Many thanks for your support with this. 

Mrs Smith 

  

 

 


